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Message:
Finally, two governors who did the right thing!  Now it's up to governors of the other 48 states to 
do what Obama refuses to do - protect citizens of the US from those who would import a deadly 
disease.
   When even a doctor can't be trusted to do the right thing voluntarily, someone in government 
with some common sense needs to be sure they are quarantined whether they like it or not.  
    I'm old enough to remember when people with TB were quarantined.  My mother remembered 
when people with typhoid and other contagious diseases were quarantined.  Have we lost all 
respect for life to the point where anyone is free to infect others because they can't be bothered 
to care enough to stop spreading death?


